[image: C:\Users\PHELGESO\Google Drive\Field Stewards\Field Stewards Logo\Screen (Web, Video, Presentations)\With White Backing\Field Stewards Logo (with White Backing) RGB.png]
   Field Stewards Program Award Letter
211 N 1st St #250, Minneapolis, MN 55401
(612) 334-3388
	[image: fieldstewardsweb-300x300.jpg]Field Stewards Program Audit Approval Letter

	
	I-9

Internal
Program
Use Only



[bookmark: _GoBack]
	TO:
	[Landowner Name]
	    FROM:
	Field Stewards Program Administrator

	
	[Street Address]
	
	211 First Street North, Suite 250

	
	[City, State, Zip]
	
	Minneapolis, MN 55401



RE: 	Field Stewards Audit Approval for Farm # ______________________ 

Dear ___________________________,

Congratulations, this letter is to notify you that your Field Stewards farm audit has been completed and your farm is in good standing and remains eligible for continued participation in the Field Stewards Program.  Thank you for your ongoing efforts.  Your certified acres not only advance your operation’s goals, but help provide environmental protection for the land and water that benefit the entire community. 

If you have any additional questions about your ongoing participation, please contact Field Stewards at 612-334-3388 or at gbohrer@environmental-initiative.org.  Again, congratulations on your successful Field Stewards audit.  Your steps to improve the environment benefit many.  On behalf of Field Stewards, we are grateful for our opportunity to work with you.

Sincerely,
 


Greg Bohrer 
Field Steward Program Administrator

Copies of Notice of Award provided to: Field Stewards certified field representative/Field Steward Aggregator; Third Party Verifier; Administrator’s office
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